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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I do hope that everyone is well and that you have all managed to make the most of the sunshine when it has put 
in an appearance this week. 

Another week has once again flown by with all children now settled into Term 5 and busy enjoying their daily 
learning opportunities. Do read on into the newsletter to see read of the fabulous learning that has been 
happening across the school this week!  

A note for your diary; we will be holding Parent Consultation meetings during Week 1 of Term 6, on 8 and 10 
June. As in Term 1 these meetings will be held virtually and will be an opportunity for you to meet with your 
childõs class teacher to discuss how your child has settled back into school post lockdown in addition to outlining 
the next steps for your child with their learning. Further details will follow as to how this will work and how 
appointments can be made nearer the time. In addition, an end of year report will be shared with you during the 
penultimate week of Term 6, week beginning 16th July; again, more details to follow nearer the time. 

As I shared with the parents of children in Wyvern Class earlier today, Mr. Watts has informed me that after nearly 
3 years with us he will be leaving Slade at the end of this academic year to explore other opportunities outside of 
teaching and education. Iõm sure that you join with me in wishing Mr. Watts all the very best at the start of this 
change in career direction and wish him well for the future.  

As I have shared in previous newsletters, with existing Covid restrictions in place we are currently unable to 
provide care for children outside of the school day in the way that we did prior to lockdown. We have therefore 
been exploring other options that will enable us to safely provide childcare for those families that meet the 
criteria for a place, as outlined in the DfE out-of-school-setting guidance, without it impacting on the safety of 
the remainder of the school community. Unfortunately, we have currently been unable to source a solution to this 
situation that does not increase the level of risk to the class bubbles which, Iõm sure you agree, we do not wish to 
see having to close again. Therefore, there will be no wraparound provision for the remainder of this term; an 
update will be provided to parents by half term regarding plans for the remainder of this academic year. Once 
again, please be assured that this decision has not been taken lightly and has been made with the safety of the 
whole school community at the centre. We are sorry for the inconvenience that this continues to cause for some 
of our families but thank you again for your ongoing understanding of this decision.  

A reminder again please that when dropping off or collecting pupils, parking is not permitted opposite the 
school car park entrance, outside the former Power Station. We would also ask that parents do not use the 
junction at Stafford Road and Hawden Road as a turning circle for cars at these times. Thank you for your co-
operation with these matters as we aim to keep all of our community safe.  

Enjoy the bank holiday weekend and see you all back at the school gates on Tuesday. 

 

Take care, stay safe and be kind x  

Karen Slade 
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